
Christmas Card Project 
This year the school will again be participating in the Christmas Card project. 

The Project takes a design that your child creates and turns it into professional                           
cards, gift wrap and gift tags that you then have the option to purchase if                             
you wish. A donation is made back to the school for each item purchased. 

If your child doesn’t fancy making a Christmas card, then this year they have                           
the option to make a card of their choice - perhaps a birthday card which                             
they can then send to their friends throughout the year, ‘thank you’ cards or                           
party invitations are other suggestions. 

Also this year, it is opened up to anyone who would like to complete a design                               
- teachers, parents, siblings - all able to complete a design if they would like                             
to. Alternatively, siblings can also create a joint design if they wish. 

Each child will be sent home on Monday 30th September with a piece of                           
card for them to create their design on, and they will have two weeks to                             
complete it.  

If additional pieces of card are required then these can be collected from                         
the school reception. 

Further details will be sent out next week, including hints and tips regarding                         
what works well for designs. See below for some early ideas. 

In the meantime if you have any questions then please come and find me on                             
the playground in the morning, or ask your FOE Class Rep. 

Kind regards 

Helen Hibberd  

 

 


